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PARENTS STUDENTS TEACHERS COLLOQUIUM 

 

Parents  Students Teachers meeting was conducted on 6, 7, 8 of February 2024 from 11.00 am to 

1.00.a.m for the first, second, third year and Post Graduate students respectively. The parents were 

informed through invitation as well as through student’s official whatsapp groups.  The programme 

started with the lighting of lamp to the goddess Annai Sarada Devi by respected Advisor Amba, 

Director Sir, Principal Madam followed by parents. Dr.B.Parvathi Devi, Director & Head, Department 

of Computer Applications, PG delivered the welcome address. Yathiswari Mukundapriya, Advisor 

blessed the students. Dr.N.Kamala, Principal, deliberated in detail on the academic and administrative 

structure of the college and integrated interdisciplinary environment of the college. The impact on the 

growth of the students, internal evaluations, the internships and placements opportunities, research 

aspects were highlighted by Prof.(Major).P.Chandrasekaran, Director of Sarada Institutions. He also 

deliberated on the synergetic efforts of the parents and teachers in the overall growth of the students. He 

also requests the parents to actively participate in monitoring the academics activity of their children. 

The parents were invited to share their views, suggestions and feedback. Several parents spoke on 

several topics.  Major highlight of the appreciations given by the parents is early announcement of 

results. The request given by parents is offering college buses during exam time.  108 male parents and 

166 female parents were participated on the three days. 

 The meeting followed by the refreshments (lunch)  and the individual interaction with the class 

counsellors. Parents visited the temple.  The overall satisfaction level regarding the academic activities, 

the examination activities and information, the communication among the parents and their wards was 

observed to be good.  The vote of thanks was delivered by Smt.P.Anusha, Vice Principal & Head, 

Department of Computer Applications UG. The programme ended with College song.  
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